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5th March 2018 

Dear Parents, 

Thankyou for your understanding last week when we had to close school. This is always a 
difficult decision and not one which was taken lightly. I hope the children had lots of fun in 
the snow – especially those who had never seen it before! I would like to say a huge 
thankyou to our new caretaker, Mr Stockhill for his hard work in making school safe and to 
the snow wardens in the village for keeping the footpaths clear and also to Thornes bus 
company, who were on hand for me to liaise with very early each morning and helped to keep 
the children safe on their journeys. 
 

What’s on this week and next: 

Mon 5th Mar Multisports Club with Premier Sport 
Y6 SATs Club with Miss Brett 

Tues 6th Mar R/KS1 Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton until 4pm 

Weds 7th Mar Open the Book 2.30pm in Village Hall 

Thurs 8th Mar

 

World Book Day (postponed from last week). Dress up as a character from 
a book. Bring a book to share and a book to swap. The book swap will be on 
the playground or in KS1 classroom after school. 
Leaflets and £1 vouchers have already been sent home. 

Fri 9th Mar Non-uniform day for Friends of Naburn Easter Eggstravaganza. Bring in 
chocolate for tombola (in date and unopened please) 
Resilience workshop for Y3/4 then Y5/6 by CYC Health and Wellbeing team  
KS2 Lacrosse Club after school with Premier Sport until 4.15pm 
Friends of Naburn Movie Club 5.45pm 

Sat 10th Mar Friends of Naburn Quiz Night 

 

Mon 12th Mar – 
Weds 14th  

Y5/6 residential to Whitby with Miss Brett and Mrs Christison 

Mon 12th Mar Last Multisports Club with Premier Sport 
NO SATs CLUB 

Tues 13th Mar Last R/KS1 Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton until 4pm 

Weds 14th Mar Yo-Yo Easter workshop KS1 pm and assembly 
Y3/4 Pedestrian Training pm 

Thurs 15th Mar Y3/4 Pedestrian Training pm 

Fri 16th Mar Y3/4 visit to Yorkshire Museum am then tennis at David Lloyd pm.  
KS2 Last Lacrosse Club after school with Premier Sport 

Sat 17th Mar Dance Festival cancelled 
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Celebrations 

On Friday, the certificates went to: 

 Everyone in Y1 for fantastic long ladder letters 
 Bethany in Y2 for helping to keep the classroom tidy, without being asked (one of our 

40 acts of kindness last week) 
 Jack in Y5 for working very hard in maths and for doing super homework in the 

holiday 
 42 children were awarded bronze Mathletics certificates and 5 gained silver and we 

had 1 gold certificate awarded to Tom Hitchcock – Well done! 
The Lunchtime Award went to Mollie for helping the younger children to empty their trays and 
put them away. 
Ben proudly shared his awards for skiing and swimming – what a busy time he has had 
recently! Freddie also showed off his swimming award for swimming 5 lengths of the pool. 
Well done! 

   
Friends of Naburn 
 

 Saturday 10th March Quiz. Tickets only £10 (to include a delicious ploughman’s 

supper).These are available from school, Becci Landragin or Sarah Edmondson 

 Saturday 24th March Easter Eggstravaganza 1pm -3.30pm. Tickets £5. There will be 

food, an Easter bonnet parade, forest activities and lots of fun. 

Football Tickets 
We have been given some complimentary tickets from York City Football Club for the Under 
18 Schoolboy International on Friday 23rd March against Scotland at Bootham Crescent. Kick 
off is 7.00pm. If you would like to take up this offer, please call at the office. They will be 
issued on a first come, first served basis. 
 
40 Acts 
The children are enjoying reading each act on the board in the hall and are keen to rise to the 
challenge each day. Challenges coming up this week are: 

 Turn off lights when you leave a room 

 Be a good team player 

 Say thankyou 

 Show your best manners wherever you are 

 Chat with someone outside of your usual group of fiends 

World Book Day 
We will celebrate this on Thursday 8th March, so please send your child to school in their 
costume, ready for a fun filled day focusing on reading. Don’t forget to fill in the sheet sent 
home by Mrs Wood about what books you enjoy and please keep reading at home with your 
child and chatting about what is happening in their books, what might happen next etc.  
 
Next week 
Please be aware that I am away on residential at Whitby with the Year 5/6 children and 
different members of staff will be manning the gate on a morning and evening. Any queries, 
please chat to the staff in the office, or to the teachers, who I’m sure will be able to help. 
 
 
Many thanks,  
Mrs Christison  
 
  


